
 

Recommendations 
• Do not attend if you have any COVID-19 related symptoms or if you have had known close contact 

with a person who is lab-confirmed for COVID-19. 
• Sanitization stations will be set up throughout the church property. We encourage you use them as 

needed. 
• As per our Governor's mask mandate, masks are an option while in church services. If you feel more 

comfortable wearing a mask, we highly encourage that practice. 
• All social distancing protocols will be followed. 
• After each event, all areas will be sanitized.   

Classroom Seating 
• We will continue to practice social distancing during the time of Sunday School. 
• We ask that you continue to respect those who are around you. We recognize people are at 

differing places concerning Covid-19, so please be mindful of others. 
• Please leave two seats between each family unit or unit on a row and six feet between each row of 

chairs. If chairs are placed along the wall of a classroom, then simply placing two chairs between 
each unit will be sufficient. 

• Water Fountains and Coffee Pots will remain off to help prevent spread of Covid-19. 

Activities Building – Worship Services 
• Promptly find your seat. Please do not visit in foyer of the building. 
• Make sure to leave two seats between you and the next family on your aisle. 
• At the end of the service, you will be dismissed by sections. Please remain seated until usher 

dismisses your row. 
• You are welcome to visit in the parking lot or under the covered walkways. 
• Please continue to practice social distancing while on the property. 

Wednesday Nights 

At this time there will be no other adult ministries taking place on the church property.  The staff will look at 
phasing in other ministries as the situation allows. 

Giving/Tithing 

The offering baskets will remain in the foyer of the Activities Building to enable people to give. A person may 
continue to give online through Realm and the Giving link on our website (www.crestwoodbc.com). 


